
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
Vacant Council Seat: Due to a recent resignation, there is a vacant 
city council seat.  The City is accepting letters of interest from any 
registered voter seeking council consideration for appointment.   
 
Vacant Planning Commission Seat: The City is accepting letters of 
interest from any citizen seeking council consideration for appointment.  
There are both city and non-city residents currently serving on the 
Planning Commission. 
 
NEXT REGULAR PLANNING COMMISSION MEETING:  
The Monroe City Planning Commission normally meets on the first 
Monday of each month.  Due to holiday scheduling, the regular Planning 
Commission meeting will be on July 10th at 6PM at City Hall. (2nd Monday) 

 
Planning Commission Work Session and SPECIAL MEETING.   
On June 13, 2017 at 5:30PM the Planning Commission will conduct a 
workshop to produce and review parts of the draft new comprehensive 
plan. After the workshop at or around 7PM they will conduct a brief 
special meeting for the single purpose of voting and recommending draft 
language of the comprehensive plan to be forwarded to the City Council. 
 
Any questions or inquires may be directed to the City Administrator, Rick Hohnbaum at 
rick.hohnbaum@ci.monroe.or.us or City Hall (541) 847-5175. 
 
Access information at City Website www.ci.monroe.or.us 
 

 
 AT THE JUNE 26, 2017 CITY COUNCIL MEETING (6pm) THERE WILL BE A PUBLIC 
HEARING ON THE PROPOSED 2017-2018 ANNUAL CITY BUDGET APPROVED BY THE 
BUDGET COMMITTEE ON JUNE 1st.  Copies of the budget are available at City Hall. 
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